
Postal services to Canada return to
normal

     Hongkong Post announced today (October 25) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Canada, mail delivery services to the province of
British Columbia, Nunavut and Northwest Territories in Canada previously
impacted by wildfires have returned to normal.
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